

FOI Request - FOI1718/05/01

I refer to your Freedom of Information request received on 2nd May 2018.

Your Request

Dear University of Sunderland,

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In order to assist you with this request, I am outlining my query as specifically as possible.

I would like to know the yearly salary of the deputy vice chancellor/s and how much that has increased since 2012, year-to-year.

I would be interested in any information held by your organization regarding my request. I understand that I do not have to specify files or documents and that it is the institution's responsibility to provide the information I require.

University's Response

Further to Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the "Act") we confirm that the information requested is held by the University of Sunderland (the "University").

I would like to know the yearly salary of the deputy vice chancellor/s and how much that has increased since 2012, year-to-year.

- Please see response provided in the attached document

Please note that the information provided in the attached document denotes some cross over of DVC roles as the University previously had more than one Deputy Vice-Chancellor role. The costs provided are Gross Annual Salaries.

If you have any further enquiries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact us on 0191 515 2461, or by emailing sunfoi@sunfoi@sunfoi@sunfoi.ac.uk.

Kind regards,

David Balme
Director of CICC